
Bug House Delivery Round 1: Deniz, C.C., and Axel- April 12th 2017
Today we set out on our first bug house delivery. We plan to disperse our bug houses all over Grant Park, but felt it fitting that the children who live in the neighborhood 
host their bug houses in their own front yards. We set out to Deniz’s house first. When we arrived at his house, he seemed a little unsure where to place his bug house. 

We found a few ants on his porch steps and chose to place it there for the ants. When we arrived at C.C.’s house, she became ecstatic to be home and found the perfect 
cozy spot right by the front steps for her bug house. At Axel’s house, he saw that the front door was open and immediately ran up to go inside. I reminded him of the 

reason we were there, and he found a spot for his bug house within the terraced front yard garden. To his surprise, his father who was working from home came out to 
give us a quick hello! We are curious where our other bug houses will wind up across Grant Park. :-)

#bughouseproject


